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SUBJECT: ALARA Program

1. Our application for amendment to our byproduct material
license to increase the possession limit of Iodine 125
dated September 24, 1981, was abandoned as Technetium 99m
could be substituted in the research project.

2. 125-I request was considered to be a significant
amendment and the submission of an ALARA Program was
requested in response to application, reference Docket
No. 030-01343, Control No. 09250, as per NRC's June 16,' 1980
letter.

3. We are hereby submitting a Program for Maintaining
Occupational Radiati osures at Medical Institutions
ALARA.

Si er y,

T'{3" $"L j d agYIhfh
T. C. D0HERTY
Director p , ,{
Enclosure'

L f .09
Q ' '?ROR '

, _

' ' Y 6]Af
!!8! 2?8sS * * * VAtw[ + _ ,a. -
07-00239-06 PDR / M'

''

JAMRS J. '.i'd TH, M. N. (115)
Directo ucle u t c!c''a Forvios

in Reply Refer To: YA Cent S Office
546/115 ,

washington, D.C. 204PC1.2 n n a -

17.OOR



-- - _

* - e.

U,m
,

MIdicil Cint:r 1201 Northwest 16th Street*

Miami, FL 33125 g py
.,

y Veterans g{CgyE]
Administrat, ion

JUN Z 51982 g ..,

ly.AR MEDICINE SERVICE ['

. gpT\ h !'

*

t ,gJune 21, 1982 g} _

* * *#
Nuclear Medicine S 'i 12 $
Central Veterans A ist ti ffi

810 Vennont Avenue, @p.3
Washington, D. 6. 20 y

'
su

SUBJECT: ALARA Program

1. Application was~made on September 24, 1981, to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission to increase our possession limit of
Iodine 125, and was advised by NRC return correspondence that
as this was considered to be a significant amendment
the submission of an ALARA Program was requested per NRC"S
June 16, 1980 letter.

2. In the interim we abandoned the 125-I application, thus
negating the necessity for AI. ARA Program submission at
that time.

3. Meantime we have completed an in-depth study of our
radiation exposure records and protection procedures and
hereby submit a Program for Maintaining Occupational
Radiation Exposures at this Medical Center ALARA.

4. Please retain o py for your files and forward two
copies th c car gualtory Comission.
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